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Side effects in more detail. Narcotic pain medicine may be habit-forming, even at regular doses. If you are taking the
medication regularly, take the missed dose as soon as you remember. Tell your doctor if you are pregnant or plan to
become pregnant. Seek medical attention right away if you have symptoms of serotonin syndrome, such as: This could
occur even if you have taken acetaminophen in the past and had no reaction. This can cause life-threatening withdrawal
symptoms in the baby after it is born. Print this page Add to My Med List. Never use this medicine in larger amounts, or
for longer than prescribed. Never take this medicine in larger amounts, or for longer than prescribed. An overdose of
acetaminophen and hydrocodone can be fatal. Norco , Lortab , Lorcet , Hycet , An overdose can damage your liver or
cause death. Do not stop using Vicodin suddenly after long-term use, or you could have unpleasant withdrawal
symptoms. This list is not complete.Vicodin (hydrocodone/acetaminophen) is a combination of the narcotic
hydrocodone and non-narcotic pain reliever acetaminophen used for the relief of moderate to moderately severe pain.
Vicodin is available in generic form. Common side effects of Vicodin include: lightheadedness,; dizziness,; anxiety,;
nausea,; vomiting. Find patient medical information for Vicodin Oral on WebMD including its uses, side effects and
safety, interactions, pictures, warnings and user ratings. What is hydrocodone/acetaminophen, and how does it work
(mechanism of action)? What brand names are available for hydrocodone/acetaminophen? Hydrocodone/acetaminophen
(Vicodin, Vicodin ES, Vicodin HP, Anexsia, Lortab, Lorcet, Lorcet Plus, Norco, Zydone) is a narcotic pain reliever
?What is hydrocodone ?What are the side effects of ?What is the dosage for. Consumer information about the
medication HYDROCODONE/ACETAMINOPHEN - ORAL (Lortab, Norco, Vicodin), includes side effects, drug
interactions, recommended dosages, and storage information. Read more about the prescription drug
HYDROCODONE/ACETAMINOPHEN - ORAL.?How To Use ?Side Effects ?Precautions ?Drug Interactions. Jump to
How should oxycodone vs. Vicodin (hydrocodone/acetaminophen) be - Vicodin dosage. The usual dose of Vicodin
(hydrocodone/acetaminophen) for adults is 1 to 2 tablets or capsules (hydrocodone to 10 mg; acetaminophen) to mg)
every 4 to 6 hours or 15 mL of liquid every 4 to 6 hours as. Dec 4, - Vicodin - Get up-to-date information on Vicodin
side effects, uses, dosage, overdose, pregnancy, alcohol and more. Learn more about Vicodin. Nov 30, - Read on for an
in-depth comparison of these two medications, including how well they work, how much they cost, and what side effects
they may cause. Vicodin tablets: mg of acetaminophen with 5 mg, mg, or 10 mg hydrocodone; Generic tablets: mg or
mg of acetaminophen with mg. What other drugs will affect Vicodin? Narcotic (opioid) medication can interact with
many other drugs and cause dangerous side effects or death. Be sure your doctor knows if you also use: other narcotic
medications - opioid pain medicine or prescription cough medicine;. drugs that make you sleepy or slow your breathing.
Hydrocodone/acetaminophen (Vicodin, Lorcet, Lortab, Norco, Xodol, Hycet) is inexpensive drug used to treat moderate
to severe pain. It is more popular than comparable drugs. It is available in multiple generic and brand versions. Generic
hydrocodone/acetaminophen is covered by most Medicare and insurance plans, but. Vicodin contains a combination of
Hydrocodone and Acetaminophen. Additionally, it's effective for the treatment of moderate to severe pain. Learn all
about Vicodin side effects and treatment options with Waismann Method's proven Medical Opiate Detoxification
Treatment.
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